
Dear Executive Director and Secretary, Debra Howland,  

I have been a subscriber to Liberty Mutual Ins for my home, business and car for many years. I 

have been considering changing to another company for a few months as information continues 

to come through about fossil fuel projects supported through thai company.I have always had 

immediate and very good service whenever I have needed to contact LM but I feel strongly I can 

no longer support your company b/c of it's interests that support more negative climate change in 

an era when we cannot continue this greedy thinking. 

I may only be a single consumer but you do not want to start a landslide of others ---Please 

change while you still can. 

Sincerely Dr Christine Kuhlman 

 


